

3403 Alderwood Mall Blvd. Lynnwood WA 98036 425.774.7766

ALDERWOOD.CC

Welcome

We're glad you're here

We want to hear from you! Fill out a Communication and/or Prayer Request form. We would love to pray for you and get you more information.

EVENTS AND INFO

ACC'S RESPONSE TO COVID-19 HEALTH CONCERNS

At this time, local and state health officials have cancelled all events that gather more than 10 people. This includes our weekend worship services and all mid-week programming.

We encourage all of our ACC family to conduct a small worship service at home. You can view messages on our website or by using the ACC app. In addition to posting our weekend messages, we encourage families with young children to log on to <u>RightNow Media</u> for some amazing resources designed specifically for children and families. For more ways to connect, Like and Follow our Facebook page: <u>Alderwood Community Church</u>.

You can also find us on Instagram: alderwoodcc

As of right now, we do not know if our congregation will be allowed to worship together at Alderwood Community Church for Good Friday or Easter Sunday. We are working on providing an online Easter week worship experience in case the COVID-19 bans for public gathering are still in effect. We promise to let you know as soon as possible when any decisions are made.

If have not been receiving emails from ACC/Lois Harless, please check your junk email folder...if you still don't see anything, send your current email to us at ReachUs@amcc.org with instructions to update your personal information.

EASTER SUNDAY - 4/12

GOOD FRIDAY (TENEBRAE) - 4/10

MARRIAGE RETREAT - 5/22-24

A weekend for you and your spouse with down time to spend together, dynamic teaching that helps you strengthen your relationship with your spouse, and opportunities to get to know other couples.

Get details and sign up now at alderwood.cc/marriage

MORE AT ALDERWOOD.CC/EVENTS OR THE APP

DOWNLOAD THE APP FOR EVENTS, GIVING & MORE. TEXT "ACCAPP" TO 77977

Giving available online or on the ACC app



MISSIONARY UPDATE

DAN & BETH TAGGART

FLAGSTAFF MISSION TO THE NAVAJOS



Dear Family and Friends,
Thank you for your faithful prayers
and financial support. You are a big
help in sharing the best news ever
with Navajos and beyond here in
Northern Arizona! We appreciate you!
We had a great Christmas outreach
season back in December. At least

40 people made professions of faith. At a remote school in one class, the teacher and whole class chose Jesus! One Sunday morning we went to Bird Springs Chapter House Meeting, which was well attended as the Navajo President and his wife came to sign approval for a nursing home to be built within the chapter. (A chapter is a community much smaller than a county.) President Nez also spent time talking with the people and shared that Mrs T. (Dan's mom, Dale, who has been a FMN missionary since 1960!) was a big part of him becoming a Christian while attending Kayenta Bible Church as a child. As a teen he went on a mission trip with Dan and some others to Mexico. The president has started a summit of church leaders to help the churches with their leases, how to deal with issues that come up on the reservation, and to encourage the believers. The team at FMN has been heavily involved in this effort. We are thankful for a believing Navajo President at this time. Danielle turned 11 the end of January and celebrated with friends in an escape room and then home for pizza, cake and ice cream. She keeps on practicing piano with some prodding or incentive. She still loves school and keeps her grades up well. At her last gymnastic meet she got her highest all around score ever...two more meets to go!

FMN's monthly Day of Prayer was held at Black Falls Bible Church this month...Dan went there and shared a devotional on the doctrine of the trinity.

Our financial support has been about 80% and we are thankful for that! Thank you for partnering with us to reach others for Him!!

Because of Him,

Daniel, Beth, and Danielle